

August 7, 2025

NOTICE CANCELLATION OF MEETING

Bicycle Pedestrian Technical Advisory Group

Notice is hereby given that the Bicycle Pedestrian Technical Advisory Group meeting on Monday, August 25th has been cancelled.

The next regularly scheduled meeting will be held on Monday, September 22nd, 2025. The meeting agenda and participation details will be posted at www.tacoma.gov/bptag.

Liz Kaster

Ling Kaster

Principal Active Transportation Planner



The City of Tacoma does not discriminate on the basis of disability in any of its programs, activities, or services. To request this information in an alternative format or to request a reasonable accommodation, please contact the City's Principal Active Transportation Planner, Liz Kaster, at (253) 363-1135 (voice), transportation@tacoma.gov, or via TTY/ASCII at (800) 833-6388.